
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
TOWN OF ERIN REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given to the members of Erin Town Council and the 

general public that the regularly scheduled Council meeting for 

February 6th, 2018, has been cancelled. 

 

I, Dina Lundy, certify that this cancellation notice of public meeting was 

posted on the 29th day of January, 2018. 

 

 

          

 

 

 

Dina Lundy, Clerk 

 


